Minutes & action items from Jan.26 TRT Barrel integration meeting.
· Fuse tests update: 
· The fuse boxes have been on ~100uA for > 1 week now (since 1/14). The plan is to disconnect half of them the coming Monday (1/31) for a resistance measurement. Theses disconnected ones will stay off and be measured weekly to see if there is failure after training/recovery. The other half of the fuse boxes will stay on current for another 2 weeks until 2/14 to have a 1 full month of current training before taken off for measurements. All fuses will be measured on a ~weekly frequency thereafter.
· Crane is still doing the slicing and dicing. They are doing 8 good fuses and are requesting more. Jack is sending 5 recovered ones and 2 failed (un-recoverable) ones tomorrow. They also requested documents for the fuse specifications to compare to their result. Hopefully, we'll have some result next week. 
· Module status (154): 3.24 had more trips. It will be at least 2 more weeks before it can be available. 
· Module status (SR): The other 3s are ready to be installed on BSS, including the one that needs thermal sensors. Because of the position assignments, installing all 3 modules now will make installing 3.24 difficult. The decision is to install 2 modules now (M37&26 on P24&25) and wait to install the last 2 modules together. 
· Outer cylinder readiness: Jack and Doug with the help of Neil are putting together a step by step sequence for outer cylinder installation, and will check with Andrea to make sure that we haven't forgot anything. Separately, there is a check list generated from last meeting. Jack will try to collect and compile it 
· The plexiglass protection for the front and back side of the barrel will not be mountable after outer cylinder is installed. If a shield is desirable we need to figure out a different way of mounting or redesign the shield. John is looking into some possibilities. The new design will need to consider:

· Outer cylinder

· Manifold

· SCT insertion. 
· The manifold clip mounting design need to be finalized. John thinks the current options will not affect the outer cylinder too much. One is to use the purging gas holes on space frame. The other is to attach something outside the cylinder. Whichever option we choose will make sure that it's ok with Andrea   
· Manifold update: Same as last week. Still waiting for final quote from BME to generate the PO. The contracted delivery day is still from March 25 to April 15.

· Curt is expecting to finish active gas drawing ~ Friday. 
· John estimated the installation of manifold will take ~ 3-4 weeks for cooling and another ~3-4 weeks for active gas. This will happen likely ~June-Aug. The electronics has to be in before manifold. The turn-over-to-SCT day is still some time in Aug.   

· MTF status: Sonia has some questions and is going to meet with Mar this week. Doug will try to follow up. 
· Other items:

· From the testbeam modules: An overheated type 2 cooling plate (due to cooling failure) will be brought to a destructive test: pressurize till it breaks, to see how it's affected.   

